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Employee Birthdays

Bill Arnold 7/10
Bruce Stephens 7/21
Emogene Stuart 7/22

Bill Wright 7-25

Lisa Davidson 7/10
Penny Whitney 7/10

Debra Fields 711
Lane Stephens 7/12

Daniel Holloway 7/19

Greetings Arcadia Residents & Family,

Happy 1  day of July, we are so excited to be celebrating July 4  with
you with a fabulous cook out. We hope you all will come out and
enjoy the festivities. July is a big month here at Arcadia as we
celebrate our 7th anniversary. We are very fortunate to still have
with us our very 1  resident Virginia Darmody.
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Thanks to everyone who participated in our Alzheimer’s Fundraising
Bake Sale. It was very successful with us raising over $2100 for a
fabulous cause. We couldn’t have done it without you. 

I am so excited to see so many of you enjoying our outdoor spaces.
Please be heat aware as the heat index can reach into the 100’s
during the months of July & August. I encourage you to drink plenty
of fluids, take frequent breaks and of course call for assistance as
needed.  Please remember the outdoor doors do lock at 7pm.

As always thank you so much for continuing to allow me to serve
you,  My Arcadia Family.

“Freedom is nothing but a choice to live better” Albert Camus

Candie Gray, Executive Director



Father’s Day

Bake Sale
A big thank you to all that played a part in our annual Bake
Sale! Because of those who made generous donations and
donated Baked Goods, we are proud to say that we raised

over $2100 for the Alzheimer’s Association!!!



Resident Spotlight

 My name is Helen Bueker. My husband Bob and I came
to Arcadia 2 months after it opened 7 years ago, so I
have been around for quite some time. My Bob passed
away 4 years ago.
                  
I am from Marshall, Missouri, 80 miles east of Kansas
City. I graduated from Marshall High School – then went
to Research Hospital School of Nursing in Kansas City
from which I graduated as a Registered Nurse. Bob was
in the Navy and then graduate school, so we lived in 8
different states during those years. We had 3 children
and 3 grandchildren.

Here in Bowling Green, I worked two different times at
Western’s Student Health Services and 16 years at
Graves Gilbert Clinic. Having lived now in Bowling Green
for over 50 years, I cherish all the many good friends
that I have made over these many years.

Helen Bueker



Your Team More information 

Candie Gray
Executive Director 
cgray@arcadiabowlinggreen.com

Kayla Clark Diver
Business Office Director 
kclark@arcadiabowlinggreen.com

Kathy Green 
Concierge 
kgreen@arcadiabowlinggreen.com

Paige Oakes 
Director of Community Relations 
poakes@arcadiabowlinggreen.com

Stephanie Haley
Director of Culinary Services 
shaley@arcadiabowlinggreen.com

Luke Gormley
Director of Life Engagement  
lgormley@arcadiabowlinggreen.com

Glenda Flener 
Director of Life Engagement- Open
Arms 
gflener@arcadiabowlinggreen.com

Mike Nerland 
Director of Maintenance  
mnerland@arcaidabowlinggreen.com

Kelly Kelly
Director of Resident Care & Wellness 
kkelly@arcadiabowlinggreen.com


